
 

This week, Year 4 had a visit from Narinder from the Interfaith centre. He came to visit us today to talk 

about Diwali. He explained the differences between the Sikh and Hindu Diwali stories. He played us 

some music too.  



 

Year 5 visited St Cuthberts to see the Bible Times Exhibition. We were invited to look at  different bibles 

and we learned about some of the key people in history who have been involved in the translations of 

bibles from Hebrew into different languages. We also learned some key facts about  bibles through the 

ages.  

 

 

This week, we would like to say a huge well done to Cooper! Cooper from 

Anne Fine class is really proud of the two certificates he received at Rugby 

this week! He is doing so well!  

 

If you have any news about your child’s achievements that you would like 

to share in our newsletter, please speak to your child’s class teacher! 



 

Here are our school councillors for this year. We would like to say a huge congratulations to all of the 

children who were nominated. 

 

As of 30th October 2023 school dinners will be £2.20.  

 

https://www.facebook.com/SwainHousePrimary/


Each half-term, I write a section on our school newsletter 

to keep parents and carers of pupils on the SEND register 

‘in the loop’ about all things SEND related. I highlight     

support available in school and also resources and       

workshops available in the local area.   

Mrs White 

Assistant Head/SENDco 

 

Keep updated with all 

things SEND at Swain 

House. Click here or scan 

the QR code. 

Bradford Local Offer 

The Local Offer brings together 

information for children and 

young people with special        

educational needs and              

disabilities and their families. 

https://localoffer.bradford.gov.uk/ 

 

Studies have shown that reading for just a few minutes a day 

reduces anxiety and can improve sleep quality.  

Below is a selection of books that you might    

enjoying sharing 

Upcoming Dates: 

World Mental Health 

Day - 10th October 

ADHD awareness 

Month—October 

Black History 

Month—October 

 

World Mental Health Day - 10th October 2023 
Every year, World Mental Health Day is celebrated on 10th     

October. World Mental Health Day is about raising awareness 

of mental health and driving positive change for everyone’s 

mental health. 

It’s also a chance to talk about mental health, how we need to 

look after it, and how important it is to get help if you are        

struggling.  

Please click the images below to access information and        

resources to support mental health. 

 

https://www.swainhouse.co.uk/web/send/645797
https://localoffer.bradford.gov.uk/
https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/our-work/public-engagement/world-mental-health-day
https://www.mindinbradford.org.uk/support-for-you/youth-in-mind/
https://www.nhs.uk/every-mind-matters/supporting-others/childrens-mental-health/
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/


 

Here are this week’s attendance and punctuality figures.  There is a proven link between attendance 

and achievement and it is therefore very important that your child attends school and is on time       

unless they are too unwell to do so. Our doors open at 8.30am and close at 8.40am.  

Please see the information below for our whole school and class attendance for the week ending 

06/10/23. 

  Early Years and Key Stage 1:                   Key Stage 2: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Willow Class, Matisse Class, Lowry Class, Anne Fine Class, JK Rowling Class and  

Beethoven Class for having the best attendance this week. 

Well done to Willow Class, Anne Fine Class and Vivaldi Class for having no lates this week! 

Our whole school attendance this week: 

These are the letters, messages and website updates that have been sent out this week. If you have 

not received any of these letters, please speak to your child’s class teacher or contact the office on 

01274 639049. 

National Online Safety - Among Us 

02.10.23 - Year 2 Visit to Peel Park 

03.10.23 - Scout Assembly and Parents Meeting for KS1 

03.10.23 - Free School Meals 

03.10.23 - Halloween Disco 

05.10.23 - Roald Dahl Class Assembly 

05.10.23 - Great Oak Nursery Harvest Day 

06.10.23 - Year 6 Homework 

CLASS PERCENTAGE % LATES 

Elm 94.7% 6 

Willow 97.3% 0 

Kandinsky 93.8% 1 

Matisse 97.7% 1 

Lowry 97.9% 3 

Van Gogh 95.8% 3 

CLASS PERCENTAGE %  LATES 

Anne Fine 96.2% 0 

Roald Dahl 92.5% 2 

JK Rowling 97.7% 4 

J Wilson 95.9% 1 

Elgar 94.5% 2 

Mozart 94.7% 4 

Beethoven 99.4% 1 

Vivaldi 95.7% 0 

96.0% 





Our Breakfast Club opens at 7.30am at a cost of 

£2.50 each per day or at 7.45am at the cost of 

£2.00 each per day. Children from Nursery to Year 

6 can attend.  

If you would like to book your child into Breakfast 

Club, please use ParentPay. 

 

Our After School Club is available until 4pm at a 

cost of £2.00 each per day.  

If you would like to book your child into After 

School Club, please use ParentPay. 

We also offer an Extra Club service that runs until 5.30pm at a cost of £4.00 per day. 

If you would like to book your child into Extra Club, please use ParentPay. 

Please can you ensure that Extra Club places are booked and paid for in advance - by Monday 

morning. This ensures registers are accurate and places are booked and guaranteed. 

If you have any problems booking any of our before or after school clubs, please contact Miss 

Armitage, one of our learning mentors. 

Monday 09.10.2023 3.00pm—3.30pm Scout Assembly and       

Parents Meeting for KS1 

Thursday 12.10.2023 2.30pm Roald Dahl Class Assembly 

Friday 13.10.2023 10.00am—11.00am 

2.00pm –3.00pm 

Great Oak Nursery Harvest 

Day 

Thursday 19.10.2023 During school hours Year 2 Visit to Peel Park 

Thursday 19.10.2023 5.30pm—7.00pm Halloween Disco 



Thursday 11/10/23 2.30pm Y3 Roald Dahl Assembly 

Thursday 02/11/23 2.30pm Y6 Vivaldi Assembly 

Thursday 09/11/23 2.30pm Y4 Diwali Assembly  

Thursday  15/11/23 2.30pm Y5 Ingleborough Assembly 

Thursday 23/11/23 2.30pm Y6 Beethoven Assembly 

Thursday  07/12/23 2.30pm Y4 Hanukkah Assembly 

On Friday 13th October, we will be having a Harvest 

Day. Parents and carers are invited into school      

between 2pm and 3pm to spend time with their 

children in their classrooms to complete some      

Harvest craft activities. 

Please see information below about our Halloween 

Disco. 





This week, our ‘Wake Up Wednesday’ guide from National Online Safety is about Among Us. 


